
From: Peter Allen <ptallen@umich.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 8:14 AM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Strong support letter re. SouthTown 
 
 
 
Brett: This development fulfills all my personal values for great design, sustainable construction and 3rd Place 
character to enhance the neighborhood. Let’s hope it sparks more like it around town! Peter--  
 
Equitable Ann Arbor Trust, Co-Founder & Chair, a nonprofit to "catalyze visionary plans for equitable housing, 
creative placemaking and mixed-use sustainable development." 
For more info, email: ptallen@umich.edu;  
Cell & Text: 734-358-0060 
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